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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hall County Tax Commissioner’s Office Closure 

GAINESVILLE, Ga (September 26). In response to the approaching Hurricane Helene, the 
Hall County Tax Commissioner’s Office has made the decision to close the office Friday, 
September 27th. The office will reopen Monday, September 30th at 8 am. The safety and 
well-being of our team and community members remain our top priority. Additionally, the 
GA Dept of Revenue, which provides our software for motor vehicle operations and staff 
support is closed today and Friday. The state’s penalty for renewing decals late is 
removed for today and tomorrow as part of the authority in offering our non-essential 
services. 

We urge everyone to follow best practices recommended by the National Weather 
Service, which include stocking up on three days worth of food per person in your 
household, filling up your gas tank, and keeping your cell phones charged in anticipation 
of potential power outages. 

We appreciate your understanding during this time and encourage everyone to stay safe. 
We will provide updates as the situation evolves. 

You can still utilize hallcountytax.org to renew your tag and pay your property taxes. 
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